(Published in the Journal Record on November 15, 2024)

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

The City of Oklahoma City requests proposals from professionally qualified individuals
to complete an intensive-level survey of portions of Rancho Village, as funding allows. Funding
for this project is a federal matching grant-in-aid from the State Historic Preservation Office’s
allocation from the US Department of the Interior’s Historic Preservation Fund. An estimated
$12,000 in funds has been set aside for this project. Of that amount, 100% will be funded
through federal funds.

All project work must conform to the Secretary of the Interior’s Standards and Guidelines for
Archeology and Historic Preservation. The submittal requirements to submit for the Request for
Proposals will be available November 15, 2024 at
https://www.okc.gov/departments/planning/design-review-and-historic-preservation/historic-
preservation or by submitting a written request to: Katie Friddle, Planning Department, 420 W
Main Street, Ste 930, Oklahoma City, OK 73102 or by email at Kathryn.friddle@okc.gov.
Proposals are due by 5:00:00 p.m., Monday, December 16, 2024.
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